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Important News on School Uniform Shopping

As term draws to a close, we're already looking ahead to September. Our uniform provider
Monkhouse is working hard to make sure that despite the challenges posed by international
shipping, Covid and Brexit, our parents will be able to find everything they need.

This is a reminder that the best way to ensure your child has all the uniform they need in good
time for the start of the school year is to shop early, if this is possible for you.

Please book your appointment with Monkhouse now, preferably choosing an appointment in July
or Early August.

To stay up to date with news on stock and special offers on uniform and accessories, register for
updates from our supplier here.

Thank you for understanding. We know not all parents are able to shop early, but the challenges
posed when large numbers of families shop in the last two weeks of August is something we are
all keen to avoid. After what has been an interesting school year, please help us to help you to
ensure we all return in September raring to gol

Remember, shop early for faster service and our full range of stock plus best offers.
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